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Meeting on British pension eligibility

	Did you ever work in the United Kingdom?

Anyone who did might be eligible for a British State Pension, but new rules governing that are slated to come into effect in 2016.

The Canadian Alliance of British Pensioners will be holding an information meeting on the issue May 3 in Bolton.

It will be at 2 p.m. at the Exchange, at 55 Healey Rd.

For more information, go to www.britishpensions.com, or call 905-583-0580 or 1-888-591-3964.
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